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H.C.R. 28 

 

URGING THE STATE CAPITOL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE TO CONSIDER 

IMPLEMENTING SECURITY IMPROVEMENTS FOR THE STATE CAPITOL. 

 

Chair Kobayashi, Vice Chair Nakashima and members of the Committee, thank you for 

the opportunity to testify on H.C.R. 28. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) appreciates the intent of 

this measure and offers the following comments for the Committee’s consideration. 

DAGS concurs that security measures and improvements should be subject to discussion 

by the State Capitol Management Committee.  As the Department is responsible for managing 

the operations of the State Capitol and its grounds and facilities, we are prepared to assist the 

Department of Public Safety and other stakeholders to come up with a plan to implement 

security improvements under the guidance and direction of the State Capitol Management 

Committee. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on this matter 
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